
 
 
 
2/7/20 
From: Gunta Liders and Rick Waugh 
To: UR Research Admin Modernization Committee 

Subject: Thank you and follow-up RAMC meeting information 
 
 

Dear Research Administration Modernization Committee (RAMC) Members, 
 
Thank you to those who responded to the survey from our first Integrated Online Research 
Administration (IORA) RAMC meeting. We had an almost 50% response rate, with very positive feedback 
about IORA and excellent questions.  As a result, we have added additional FAQs to the IORA site. Please 
keep your questions coming by emailing the team at iora@rochester.edu.  
 
After the meeting, we had 30+ RAMC members volunteer to be IORA super users. That’s great 
participation and we’ll be holding our kickoff with these volunteers soon. 
 
Our next RAMC meeting will be March 19th from 3:00-4:30 (again in the Ryan Case Method 
Room).  Please expect a meeting notice from Anthony Beckman shortly. We will be covering several 
important topics and we’ll need your input on things like department approvals and training, so please 
try to attend. Thanks again for your participation on the RAMC. Your awareness and input is critical to 
ensure we grow and streamline our research capabilities at the UR. 
 
Meliora! 
 
Rick Waugh and Gunta Liders 
 
Gunta J. Liders 
Associate VP for Research Administration 
Office of Research and Project Administration 
University of Rochester 
Rochester, NY 14627-1040 
Phone: 585-275-5373 
gunta.liders@rochester.edu 
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